
CHINESE GOVERNMENT RADIO ADMINISTRATION
MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS

SASSOON HOUSE
SHANGHAI

October 15, 1937.

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. No. 2,
Walnutport, Pennsylvania,
U. S. A.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter dated July 17th, 1937,

we wish to inform you that your report on reception

of our station XTR on July 5th, 1937, is

correct as checked with our station log.

Yours truly,

Engineering Department.

TEL. 11130


